
Persistent Organic Pollutant- Certificate of compliance

Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs) are regulated worldwide by the Stockholm

Convention and the Aarhus Protocol. The European Union restricts the use of POP

under the Regulation (EU) 2019/1021.

POPs mentioned in Annex I or Annex II of the Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 are not

added in LMI products intentionally.

The information provided in this Certificate of Compliance is accurate, to the best of

our knowledge at the date this certification was issued. For this letter LMI

Technologies solely relies upon the supplier provided information, however LMI have

taken all reasonable steps to verify the supply line information regarding the absence

of these restricted substances. 

Sean Grant 

Director of Operations

LMI Technologies

lmi-quality@lmitechnologies.com
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